Government of West Bengal
Irrigation & Waterways Directorate
Office of the Executive Engineer
Burdwan Investigation & Planning Division
Purta Bhawan, 3rd floor Burdwan, 713103

Tel: +91342-2646799, Fax: +91342-2646799

Email: eebipd2012@gmail.com / bengalsw@gmail.com
NATIONAL HYDROLOGY PROJECT

RFP No.- WBIW/NHP/RFP-01/2020-21

(Circulated vide Memo No. 32/NHP-02/02, Dated 20.01.2021 of the Executive Engineer,
Burdwan Investigation & Planning Division)

Name of work: “Establishment of inflow forecast, flood forecast and warning system in
West Bengal for Kangsabati-Keliaghai-Shilabati and Dwarakeswar sub basins under
National Hydrology Project.” '

CANCEL NOTICE

Only 1 (one) no Consultant has submitted Request for Proposals (RFP) through
on-line. Now, as per Notification No. 5400-F(Y), dated 25.06.2012 of the Finance
Department, Audit Branch, Government of West Bengal, which says, “Selection of agency
should be made on the basis of at least three tenders, which shall be opened in presence of

willing agents. If the number of tenders received is less than three, tender should be invited

afresh.”

Therefore, following the above guidelines, this RFP is hereby cancelled.
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Ex ve Engﬁﬂer

Burdwan Investigation & Planning Division
I&W Dte., Govt. of West Bengal

Date:- 28.06.21
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